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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Teodora Kazhdailene <tamulyna@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 3:33 PM
secretary < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir!

I am a retail forex trader and the proposed forex regulation (RIN 3038-AC61) to limit the amount
of leverage to 10:1 is
going to hurt my business and survival.

Please, don’t allow this to happen.

Respectfully,
T. Kazhdailene
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